

 $9900\,\text{Main Street Suite }303\cdot\text{Fairfax}, \text{VA }22031\cdot\text{Phone: }703.383.0880\cdot\text{Fax: }703.383.5288\cdot\text{WWW.GETLIBERTY.ORG}$

April 26, 2011

Thomas G. Hicks, Sr., Esq. Office of Solicitor/MALS U.S. Department of Labor 200 Constitution Avenue, N.W. Room N-2427 Washington, D.C. 20210

Via email to: hicks.thomas@dol.gov

Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Follow-Up

Dear Mr. Hicks:

I am writing to follow-up on our August 12, 2010 FOIA to the DOL Employee Benefits Security Administration (EBSA) dealing with communications discussing the Department of Labor's *Plan Prevent Protect* plan.

We have yet to receive any information on this request.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Wohlschlegel II Staff Attorney

Mark a. Wollschlegel IT